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To: Dr. Mohammad Ahmadian
Vice President of AEOI
And Managing Director of NPPD

Copy to: BNPP
On the provisional acceptance certificate

Dear Dr. Ahmadian,

We refer to the Contract for delivery of spare & replacement parts and reserve

equipment for Bushehr NPP Unit-1 NeSP-BNPP-1-2017/309/1265-D dated May 2017
(The Contract).

According to the Article 15 of the Contract we send you the Provisional Acceptance
Certificate of the 1% set of delivered Goods under the Invoice No. SP-BNPP-1-1 and the
corresponding Invoice No. SP-BNPP-1-1-5 for 5% of the basic price of Goods for
approval.

We kindly ask you to approve the Certificate within the terms mentioned in the Contract
and return 4 signed originals to our representative in Tehran.

Attachment:

1. Provisional Acceptance Certificate No. 1.
2. Invoice No. SP-BNPP-1-1-5.
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